
2016 
Greenville, MS)- Greenville police are seeking the public​s help in finding a 39-year-old man who 
has been missing since November. Rosedell Arrington​s family filed a missing person report with 
the Greenville Police Department this week, Assistant Police Chief Michael Merchant said. The 
last time the family spoke with Arrington was Nov. 22. If you have any idea of  William 
Arrington’s whereabouts, please contact the Greenville Police Department. 


